
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE:  

Thursday, 5 September 2013 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERING ACT TO HOST THE 16TH NATIONAL VOLUNTEERING 

CONFERENCE 

As over 400 delegates gathered for the Welcome Reception of the 15th National Volunteering 
Conference in Adelaide, CEO of Volunteering ACT, Maureen Cane announced that Volunteering ACT 
will be hosting the next National Volunteering Conference, in collaboration with Volunteering 
Australia in Canberra. 

 
"We are delighted that the next National Volunteering Conference will be coming to Canberra. These 
conferences are so important to advancing the volunteering sector. We have such a strong culture of 
giving in the ACT and are looking forward to sharing that with the rest of Australia" said Maureen 
Cane, CEO of Volunteering ACT. 
 
The conference will be coming to Canberra with the support of Volunteering Australia's national 
partner Beyond Bank Australia as the conference partner. 
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Name:  Rikki Blacka 
Peak Body and Youth Services Manager 
Volunteering ACT 

Email address: r.blacka@volunteeringact.org.au 

 


